
To: Hearinas

CC: Edwina White

Subject: Notifications Consent Submission: Group 542
Date: Monday, 18 May 2020 10:11:49 AM

Group ID: 542

Consent name: Bathurst Coal Limited

Consent number: CRC184166, CRC200500, CRC201366, CRC201367, CRC201368,

CRC203016, RC185622

Name: Alex Shaw

Care of:

Mailing address 1:

Mailing address 2:

Suburb:

Town/City:

Post-code:

Country:

Mobile phone:

Work phone:

Home phone:

Email:

Contact ny email: Y es

Is a trade competitor: No

Directly affected: Yes

Consent support/hearing details

• CRC184166: oppose I NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
• CRC200500: oppose I NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
• CRC201366: oppose I NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
• CRC201367: oppose I NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
• CRC201368: oppose I NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
• CRC203016: oppose I NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
• RC185622: oppose I NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing

Reasons comment:

As a resident of Canterbury and as a medical doctor I wish to make my voice heard. As a

From:



GP I believe that prevention is better than cure . The disease we are seeking to prevent as a
society is irreversible climate change. We want our children to inherit a better, cleaner
future. Coal is a major contributor to climate change as is extensive dairy farming . The
coal from this mine is extensively used by Fonterra to produce its milk products in its
factories. Whilst over reliance on dairy farming for the NZ economy is another matter,
there are alternatives available for use as fuel by Fonterra. Electricity from renewable
energy is abundant in the South Island of NZ and could be further expanded given the
correct investment. The production of coal is polluting and Bathhurst mines have shown
neglect in protecting native waterways in the past, endangering native species. The
extension of Bathhurst mine is directly in contradiction to the NZ Government policy of
becoming carbon neutral. Finally there is the destructive impact of this activity on the
natural beauty of the environment to consider. COVID-19 has shown that a lower carbon
future is possible. Let's avoid stepping back in time and seize the moment to say no to
more coal now.

Consent comment:

To refuse all consent applications from Bathurst mines


